
TBD Early Childhood 
Learning Center Newsletter 

Summer School News 

 

Summer 2013 

We have been having such a wonderful summer at the preschool.  

We have enjoyed all the       
fantastic themes every 
week and we are overly 
excited for every water 
day.  It has truly been a   

spectacular summer 
with all the children 

enjoying all the activities that the teachers have 
planned for them.  From cooking pizza, analyzing dinosaurs, creating 

canvas paintings, exploring international art and  enjoying face    
painting the children 

have had a remarkable 
summer.  

We hope that your 
summer has been as 
adventurous as ours 

has been. We are all very        
excited for the new school year, but first 

some much deserved R&R for all of our          
marvelous staff. 

See you on Wednesday, September 4th for Orientation day.  


